

Father Francis Finnegan Council Council # 10976 St James Catholic Church W220 N6588 Town Line Rd Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

July 2024

District Deputy 63 Message

Greetings and blessings to all of you my fraternal brothers, your loved ones, family, and friends! I remind you of the importance that we honor our principles of charity, unity, and fraternity as Knights of Columbus by setting an example to others by living our Catholic faith and that means to do your best with volunteering with your council Brothers at their fund raising, parish, community, and faith events as a Knight. Wear your KC gear proudly while out in the community and at church so others see you are a Knight. Ask other good Catholic men you know to join our order. We as Knights do a tremendous amount of good for those in need, our church and community thru our principles of charity by serving others and we can't do that without your support so please help your council as you can.

I want to congratulate those of you who served your council as an o*cer this past 2023 – 2024 fraternal year and congratulate and thank those of you who are serving as council o*cers and leaders this new 2024 – 2025 fraternal year. Remember that I directly represent the State Deputy as his District 63 Deputy for councils 2487 Occonomowoc, 3562 Pewaukee, 4240 Menomonee Falls, 10715 Germantown and 10976 Sussex and my role as your DD is to support your council leadership and councils. I pledge to you as your district deputy that I will be there to support and assist your councils as needed and as time permits, just reach out to me.

Vivat Jesus PGK SK Don McInnes



Father Francis Finnegan Council Council # 10976 St James Catholic Church W220 N6588 Town Line Rd Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

July 2024

Next Meetings:

Officers Meeting - Aug 13 7:30 PM (Virtual)

General Meeting - Aug 15 7:30 PM (Virtual)

News/Updates

Arise Family Day - The chapter donated \$200 and helped setup to support this Catholic family event.

The family event was enjoyed by children and adults alike. There was food (cotton candy, popcorn, Kona Ice, Sprecher's Root Beer), fun (bounce houses, rock climbing wall, face painting, crafts, games, music), and faith (sisters, deacons, and priests) for all to experience. There was a scavenger hunt that the kids were to interact with the religious and they could turn in their findings for prizes.







Newsletter

Father Francis Finnegan Council Council # 10976 St James Catholic Church W220 N6588 Town Line Rd Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

JULY 2024

PRAYER REQUESTS

Cowan family
Pat Stoeffel
Ken Meske
Ellen Ball
Ted & Kathy Zunke

Cindy Salazar
Al Nienas
John Huchmoth
Bob Meller
Briggs Family

Souls of the Recently Departed

Pietro "Pete" Roccio

Joe Burki

If there is anyone else who could use our prayers, please email the chapter

Upcoming Events

Fellowship Sponsor After Masses

Date TBD - more details to come

John Bosco Youth Day

Saturday, September 28, Holy Hill (10 AM-6 PM)
For more information or if you are available to volunteer
see <u>link</u> or contact Paul Winter (309-256-9535)

Contact Us

Grand Knight Eric Zunke Ph: 414-573-0098

Email: ericzunke@hotmail.com